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29 March 2005

The President’s Advisory Panel on Federal Tax Reform

1440 New York Avenue NW

Suite 2100

Washington, DC 20220

Gentlemen:

I understand that you are soliciting input on issues that taxpayers have encountered because of the tax system.  I may be late in providing this input, but due to travel I was unable to respond earlier.

I am an individual taxpayer that was subjected to unfair taxation due to both the AMT as it is applied, and the rules on recognizing income for Incentive Stock Options (ISO).  My case is a very simple one.  I was a senior executive of a software company in the year 2000, and as a result of a merger into a public company I was encouraged to exercise some stock options to participate in ownership in the company.  I made the purchase in February 2000.  During the entire year, and well into the next year I was a part of a select group of senior executives who were forbidden by company declaration and SEC rules from selling any of the stock.  The company was a very high profile one, and there were constant activities that I was privy to, which prevented any of us from trading in the stock.  That was something I accepted, as I was not trying to make a quick profit on the stock.

Early in the year 2001, as I was preparing to leave the company the company made some incorrect public statements, which caused its stock value to fall be more than 99 %, to a level where it still remains today.  However, because of the AMT and ISO revenue recognition rules I was forced on the year 2000 return to treat this as if I had received more than $400,000 of income and to pay an additional tax of over $100,000. I paid this amount even though I had a difficult time doing so, and I continued to own, and had not sold, stock that was now work a small percent of its original value when I purchased it.  The result was that I had no gain on the purchase or a sale (which I did not do), but I had a significant tax event.

I have always paid my taxes and have never been accused of not doing so.  I have no problem with the tax law when I am taxed on income received.  However being taxed for a paper event, with no actual income is not a fair tax system.  I strongly encourage you to change the law and consider recovery of tax money which was taken on income not received.

Sincerely,

Karl Klessig
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karl.klessig@sbcglobal.net

Per your request I am enclosing my input.

Karl Klessig
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